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Issued	by	the	Imperial	Ministry	for	External	Affairs	(KMfÄ)	

Released	from	Temporary	Sunilian	Representation	in	Urubamba,	Peru	

	

Subject:	The	Empire	of	Sunilian	States’	position	on	local	unrests	in	Peru;	
Announcing	a	Temporary	Representation	of	Sunilia	to	Peru	

Ruef	Sunilien!	

The	Empire	of	Sunilian	States	has	sent	a	representative	of	the	nation	to	work	on	social	
development	projects	in	Urubamba,	Peru.	We	have	also	set	up	a	temporary	representation	
of	the	Empire	of	Sunilian	States	in	the	town	of	Urubamba	to	the	Republic	of	Peru	for	
Sunilian	Citizens	or	other	people	in	the	need	of	direct	contact	to	the	Sunilian	Government.		

During	the	early	stages	of	this	representation	of	Sunilia	in	Peru,	social	protests	took	place	in	
the	Urubamba	province,	with	road	blockades	and	occasional	violence	both	from	the	side	of	
the	police	and	the	side	of	the	protesters.	The	Sunilian	Representation	was	temporarily	
closed,	a	lockdown	was	issued	for	all	people	associated	to	the	Sunilian	Empire	in	Peru,	and	
travel	warnings	as	well	as	updates	to	the	situation	were	issued.		
These	unrests	were	caused	by	several	factors	which	included,	but	were	not	limited	to	the	
increase	of	electricity	prices	by	about	200%;	the	fact	that	the	road	to	Macchu	Picchu	was	
sold	to	a	private	company	with	very	little	profit	for	the	local	communities	and	the	lack	of	
action	taken	by	the	national	government	of	Peru	against	plagues	that	endanger	the	local	
agriculture,	such	as	the	fruit	flies.		

These	are	all	very	reasonable	concerns	by	the	population	of	which	the	majority	in	this	region	
lives	around	or	below	the	poverty	line.	It	is	essential	that	the	government	of	the	Republic	of	
Peru	undertake	measures	to	address	these	concerns.	Though	there	has	been	dialogue	
between	the	government	and	the	protesters	in	the	most	recent	protests	earlier	this	week,	
actual	results	are	not	yet	to	be	seen.	It	was	not	the	first	time	that	the	people	protested	
against	the	lack	of	actions	by	the	government,	and	meanwhile	it	overdue	that	the	Peruvian	
government	takes	actions.	

The	Empire	of	Sunilian	States	supports	these	issues	voiced	by	the	people	and	will	continue	
to	engage	in	social	development	activities	throughout	Urubamba	Province,	Peru	for	the	
upcoming	months.		


